
  

 
 

 
 

 

     
    

   

         
    

   

   

 
  

 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON  

DEPARTMENT OF  ECOLOGY  
Eastern Region Office  

4601 North Monroe St., Spokane,  WA  99205-1295 • 509-329-3400  

March 26, 2024 

Lisa Breen 
Environmental Resources Manager 
Spokane Regional Health District 
1101 West College Avenue 
Spokane, WA 99201 

Re:  Marshall Landfill, CSID  No  1022, FSID  No. 648  – Request for  Transfer of  Residual Funds  
Held by the  County of Spokane  

Dear Lisa Breen: 

Thank you for the information that you provided in our telephone conversation regarding the 
residual funds for the Marshall Landfill Site (Site) currently held by the Spokane Regional Health 
District (District). 

Ecology appreciates that the District is willing to transfer these funds to the Department of 
Ecology (Ecology). Per your request on how Ecology is planning to use these funds: Ecology is 
planning to use the funds for groundwater monitoring at the Site. 

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me. 

Best regards, 

Christer Loftenius 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Project Manager 
tel. (509) 385-8380 
e-mail: christer.loftenius@ecy.wa.gov 

cc:  Nick Acklam, Ecology (via e-mail)  
Jim Peterson, Ecology  contract administrator  (via e-mail)  
Kathryn Wyatt, Washington State Assistant Attorney General (via e-mail)  
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Michael LaScuola, Spokane Regional Health District (via e-mail) 
Ray Byrne, Spokane Regional Health District (via e-mail) 
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